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26
th

 March 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School 

 

You are requested to go through the following information and be prepared to cooperate with 

the school system as and when the situation arises. 

1. We are glad to inform you that payments through SKIPLY have been successful and we 

thank all the parents for your cooperation.  Further to improve their services SKIPLY has 

introduced the option for paying the books and uniform fees separately. Those who have 

paid the books and uniform fees please ignore and those who have not paid kindly pay the 

same at the earliest. 

2. As informed earlier as per the guidelines, we are in the process of introducing e-learning 

for our students at the earliest.  Please ensure that your ward has PC / Laptop and internet 

connection to access e-learning. 

3. As you are aware that Books are required by the students during the e-learning process, 

we are in discussion with SPEA for permission to deliver the books and stationery for 

your ward at your home.  As soon as we get the permission we will be informing you 

through the website or student web portal. 

4. As the school office is closed for Spring Vacation from 29/03/2020 to 02/04/2020 any 

queries and concerns can be send to the school email mail@sissharjah.com. 

5. In view of the pandemic situation of Covid -19, we once again remind you to take extra 

care of yourself and your ward. 
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